
Dear Golden Eagle Members: 
As the leaves turn golden and a crisp autumn breeze sweeps across our fairways, 
October brings that perfect blend of challenge and beauty to your game. The 
cooler mornings and shorter days are upon us, but fear not—our course is in 
prime condition, ready for those satisfying drives and precise putts. Here at the 
Golden Eagle Golf and Country Club Pro Shop, we're thrilled to keep you 
equipped, informed, and inspired to make the most of this fall season. Whether 
you're chasing birdies or simply soaking in the scenery, we've got the latest up-
dates to enhance your experience. 
Gear Up for Cooler Rounds: Introducing Swannies Golf's New Cold Weather 
Collection 
With temperatures getting ready to drop, it's time to layer up without sacrificing 
style or swing freedom. We're excited to spotlight the latest from Swannies 
Golf—a brand that's redefining on-course comfort with sustainable, performance
-driven apparel for men and women alike. Their new cold weather lineup is now 
in stock at the Pro Shop, designed to keep you warm, dry, and looking sharp from 
tee to green. 
A Gentle Reminder: Preserve the Perfection of Our Course 
Nothing detracts from a great round like uneven greens or scarred fairways, and 
as fellow golfers, we all share the responsibility of keeping Golden Eagle looking 
its best. As you navigate the course this month, we kindly ask you to take a  
moment for these simple acts of stewardship: 

 

Repair Ball Marks on the Greens: That satisfying tap-in leaves behind a 

mark that can affect the rolls for those behind you. Grab the repair tool 
from your bag and gently push the edges of the mark toward the center. 
Press flat with your putter sole, and voilà—smooth sailing for the next 
group. It takes seconds but makes a world of difference in maintaining true, 
fast greens. 
Fill Divots on the Fairways: After a solid iron shot, glance back and fill 

any divot with the sand provided in the carts. Simply scoop a generous 
amount into the depression, level it off, and tamp it down lightly. This helps 
the grass regrow stronger, ensuring lush fairways for everyone to enjoy. 
 

These small habits not only elevate the playability for all members but also  
honor the hard work of our grounds crew. Let's keep Golden Eagle the envy of 
the region—your courtesy today means pristine conditions tomorrow. 
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